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NOVEMBER 2023

BOARD OF MANAGEMENT PARENT NOMINEE ELECTION

Following the meeting to elect parent nominees held in Mayo Abbey NS on Monday, November 13th at 8pm,
the following parents were elected to the Board of Management 2023-2027; Mary Flanagan and Ronan Nestor.

SCHOOL NEWS / ACTIVITIES

Book Fair
The Scholastic Book Fair will be in Mayo Abbey NS on the week beginning November 27th. This is an
opportunity to purchase books for children and parents alike. Children will be given the chance to see
the books available and parents will be welcome to come into the school at drop off and collection
times on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday if you wish to purchase any books available.

MS Readathon
Children are currently fundraising and taking part in the MS Readathon. Every year in Mayo Abbey NS,
the children take part enthusiastically in this initiative. This is a voluntary activity and all monies raised
through sponsorship go to MS Ireland. We would encourage all children to take part and read
regardless of whether they collect sponsorship or not.

Swimming
Swimming lessons will begin for all children in 1st to 6th classes in the week we return after Christmas.
Further details will follow.

CHRISTMAS CONCERT
This year’s Christmas Concert will take place in Mayo Abbey Church on Tuesday, December 19th at 7pm.
Thanks to Father Fergus and Father Kilcoyne for accommodating us again this year. The children will be busy
making preparations over the coming weeks. We look forward to seeing you all there on the night!

Reminders:

If for any reason parents need to speak to a teacher during the school day please contact the secretary to
arrange an appointment.

A copy of this newsletter can be found on the school website: www.mayoabbeyns.com
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